10th September 2020

Dear SirfMadam,

Re: ref. no. PL17.307652

We object to the planning submission quoted above as we believe the current proposal will
result in a negative impact on the Mornington area. Our main objections relate to:

Lack of parking provision for users of the Greenway.
Residents of Mornington Court and Tower Road losing large parts of their green
areas and gardens.
A rise in littering and anti-social behaviour.

¢ The impact on the environment and wildlife sanctuary, which would contravene the
European Laws protecting the Boyne and dunes.

Please note we believe a Greenway would be a wonderful addition to the area but not in its
current iteration. The planning of this facility needs to be revisited and the concerns outlined
above addressed. Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

-





